
HB 2132 -- HUMAN RIGHTS ACT

SPONSOR: Jones (50)

Currently, if after 180 days from the filing of a complaint
alleging an unlawful discriminatory practice or a violation
relating to employment or public accommodations under the Human
Rights Act the Missouri Commission on Human Rights has not
completed its administrative processing and the aggrieved person
requests in writing, the commission must issue to the person
claiming to be aggrieved a letter indicating his or her right to
bring a civil action. This bill changes that time period to after
120 days.


